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Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

0

P.O. BOX 316
POMPTON LAKES, NJ 07442

A M (201) 839-1500

We at the new WGHT1 were pleased and exicted by your recent
letter and are glad to confirm your reception of the station at
7:06 AM on September 14. Your comments regarding signal strength
and audio quality are also appreciated.

I noted that you use a Hammarlund HQ -180 receiver for DX'ing. I

use a similar (but not as sensitive) vintage Knight R -100A with a
long wire antenna but have not received the station at my home in
in southern New Jersey.

WGHT operates with an antenna input poer of 1080 watts into a
three tower directional array. We are currently licensed for
daytime operation only. We recently replaced the modulator and
final tubes in the transmitter and increased modulation strength
which probably explains your ability to receive the station at
this time.

Thanks for your letter and your kind words. I hope we can
continue to deliver a signal into your area and provide you with
some pleasant DX time.

Sincerely,

Jos Magu re
Operations Di tor
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Dear Mr. geary:

Thank you so much for your report of september 14, 1993. We transmit at 1 kilowatt

during daylight hours only at 1500 kiloHertz. Until July 10th, this was WKER Radio

also known as KERRADIO, and "The Mighty 1500", an adult contempoNKYrarary station.

On July 10th, we became THE NEW WKER--oldies of the 50's thru the 70's only. We

received authorization from the FCC to change our call letters to NX WGHT one month

later(August 10th). Wker came to life in Fall 1964, and had stayed X under the same

management for nearly 29 years. It was time to make some changes, so when Mariana

Broadcasting,Inc. bought the station in July, new personnel wewre added, the format

was changed, and general improvements will continue as time goes on. Your report of

September 14th was accurate, and we appreciate your detail, and the time you took to

keep us informed. The bumper sticker and postcard are but tokens of our appreciation.

Thanks again,

Sincerel 9

John silliman


